St Helens Referees Society – 19th November 2024 – Greenalls Social Club.
The Vice-Chairman John Cowley opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all in attendance as Chairman was on holiday and sends his apologies for the meeting.
Present: ML / JC / JB / AT / PS.
Minutes of last meeting (Sept 2024): Proposed: JB, seconded: PS - That they be accepted as a true and accurate record. No matters arising.
Secretary Report:  Nothing to report.
Treasurer’s Report: Cash in hand £155 and Bank £347 = £502 Total.
Was I Right?  Arthur Turner led an inter active group discussion relating to some recent incidents from games he had seen and sought members views / opinions. Avery interesting discussion ensued….

There being no further discussion the meeting was closed and the members had a social catch-up.
Date of next meeting: Tuesday 18th February 2025 – venue to be confirmed.

Seasons Greetings to all members and their families for Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous 2025.

